
PLATINUM HEALTH

will assist Members 
aged 60 and above 
to register for the 
COVID-19 vaccine

Platinum Health will therefore assist beneficiaries
aged 60 and above to register on the EVDS
system, if they are unable to do so themselves.

Platinum Health will dedicate resources to contact
all beneficiaries aged 60 and above within the
next few weeks to confirm if assistance is
required.

When Platinum Health contacts beneficiaries, they
will be requested to give Platinum Health consent
to register them on the EVDS system.

Please note that all telephone calls
will be recorded for record
purposes.


